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Information continues to be sent out to the hybridizers registering their iris. Some 
hybridizer 
introductions have been received but not at the rate expected. AIS Digital Programs 
appears to have 
better luck and more cooperation in obtaining introduction photos and has since 2005. 
 
FOR CONSIDREATION: Why have an Image Coordinator if there appears to be 
reluctance from abroad as well as USA. Use the form but have them sent to the AIS 
Digital Programs-Slides Coordinator – hybridizers are very cooperative and already 
send all newly acquired photos.  They like the feeling their photos are being used in 
education and it is free advertising for them! 
 
There is already an agreement set in place to share all acquired photos with Wiki, 
Library, HIPS and anyone else who asks. 
 
Respectfully, 
Janet Smith, Coordinator 
 
03/18/2013 
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